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Maine Building Officials and Inspectors Association, Inc.
60 Community Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330
Website: www.mboia.org

September 17, 2024

Micheal P. Wich, Chairman
ICC Nominating Committee
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Re: Letter of Support for David Spencer
Dear Mr. Wich and Members of the Nominating Committee:

On behalf of the Maine Building Officials and Inspectors Association (MBOIA),
we would like to express our support for candidate David Spencer’s election to
President of the International Code Council Board of Directors

We believe David’s expertise and dedication will be a great asset to the ICC, and
we fully support his candidacy for this important position.

Sincerely,

A2 e

Benjamin McDougal
President of MBOIA



